2nd Grade News



April Events

- 6th-Easter party
- 25th-Spring Music Program
- 26th-Chick Day

Reminders

Students should read 20 minutes a night and do their reading log.
Send 12 filled Easter eggs for the Easter egg hunt



March was a busy month, we have been learning all about plants, graphs, and US symbols.

We got to do some research on plants and did multiple experiments liken dissecting flowers. We have learned the parts of plants and flowers. Then we discovered why pollinators are so important.

We analyzed fractured fairy tales and compared them to the original stories.

In April. students are going to be learning about life cycles as we study chickens. We will be studying biology and learning the 5 main animal groups.

They will also be introduced to fractions and creating

3D shapes.



